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Visitor Demographics 2020 

MONTH Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday TotalTotalTotalTotal        WebsiteWebsiteWebsiteWebsite        FacebookFacebookFacebookFacebook    

January 8 14 8 21 24 7 82  357  1,743  

February 18 10 11 6 70 21 136  350  1,744 

March 3 11 6 63 12 7 102  261  1,746 

April 0 0 0 0 0 0 0  261  1.804 

May 0 0 0 0 0 0 0  194  1,748 

June 10 16 4 17 2 closed 49  226  1,766 

July            

August            

September            

October            

November            

December            

YEAR TO DATE 39 51 29 107 108 35 369  

 
        *Sunday   

Visitors Signing Guest Book came from: 
Following Social Distancing principles the Guest Registration book is not available for visitors to sign at this time. 

     

Museum News: 

• June 3rd the museum reopened to the public with new hours, posted social distancing guidelines and new traffic patterns 

for our visitors. 

• We welcome City Council’s appoint of Davita Malloy to the Museum Commission.  Davita is currently working with the 

museum on several projects that is helping to expand the rich historical narrative of Hartsville.  We look forward to her 

joining us at our next commission meeting in August. 

• We also welcome new intern, Taylor Lee.  Taylor is a senior at Francis Marion University and will be graduating in 

December with a Bachelors of Science degree in Public History and Archeology.  Taylor says, “I hope to further my 

knowledge about the preservation and care of history and artifacts while also getting to know more about the history of 

Hartsville and to share it with the public.”  

• New Museum Hours: 

     Monday – Friday (Closed on Saturdays) 

     10:00 - 12:00 Senior Citizens 

     12:00 - 4:00 General Public  

• The Hartsville Museum is featured in Pee Dee Life Magazine, summer 2020.  Please visit www.peedee.life and read about 

the museum on pages 28-32. 

• 20th Annual Swamp Fox Quilters Exhibit – “Initially Yours” opened on June 3rd and will be on display through Labor Day. 




